
 

   

 

       Growing and Knowing Academy  

         will be closed  

           December 23rd    

                     through  

               January 1st ! 

We reopen on Thursday, January 2nd ! 

Happy Holidays to all of our GKA 

families and friends!  May everyone 

have a very, Happy, Healthy and 

Wealthy New Year!   

              

                          


